
 
  

 

 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES 
levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

7 November 2022 

Dear Resident 

Hurstbridge Line Duplication - upcoming works in 
November and December 
Construction continues along the Hurstbridge Line throughout November and December as we work towards 
opening the new Greensborough station in mid-2023. 

At times throughout November and December, we’ll need to work at night. We will be in touch with any residents 
directly affected by overnight works. 

Upcoming works  

• Relocation of electrical infrastructure underneath Para Road between Flintoff Street and Grimshaw Street 
• Works underneath the new Plenty River Bridge to continue installation  
• Civil and structural works on the new Greensborough Station and in the surrounding precinct 
• Installation of nesting boxes for local wildlife across project areas 

What to expect  

• Overnight noise, dust and vibrations from heavy machinery working in the rail corridor and around station 
precincts 

• The use of light towers for night works 
• Heavy vehicles using local roads for haulage and deliveries to site 
• Traffic management in place to help you move safely through the area - please follow all local vehicle and 

pedestrian detours 

Changes to travel – road   
• Closure of Railway Road, at the intersection of Para Road, between 7am to 6pm from Thursday 1 

December to Wednesday 7 December 2022  
• Intermittent traffic changes to Para Road overnight between Flintoff Street and Grimshaw Street on 18 

November and again between 9 December 2022 and mid-January 2023 
• Please see maps overleaf for detour information 

Changes to travel – bicycle, pedestrian and parking 
• Plenty River Trail will close between 7am to 6pm from Thursday 1 December to Monday 12 December 

2022  
• Para Road footpath between Flintoff Street and Grimshaw Street in Greensborough on the station side will 

remain closed until early 2023 

There will also be ongoing intermittent changes to parking on Poulter Avenue near Greensborough Station until mid-
2023 
 

 

 

 



   
 

CONTACT US    

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
1800 105 105 

Level Crossing Removal Project,  
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

   @levelcrossings 

 
Translation service – For languages 
other than English, please call 9209 0147 

Please contact us if you would like  
this information in an accessible format.  

 

If you need assistance because of  
a hearing or speech impairment,  
please visit relayservice.gov.au 

Authorised and published by the Victorian 
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne 

 

 

 

Detour information 
 
Railway Road and Plenty River Trail closure and detour information 

 
 
 
Para Road detour (applies only during intermittent overnight road closures) 

 

 

Stay up to date 
• Sign up for email updates at levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/subscribe 
• SMS Hurstbridge to 0429 839 892 for text message alerts 
• Call us on 1800 105 105 or email contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

 
Kind regards, 
The Hurstbridge Line Duplication Project Team 

 


